

ParentNews

September 2025

Our Voluntary Pre-K is off to a wonderful start. This program begins at 8:30 AM daily. All students must arrive no later than 8:30 AM or they will be marked tardy. The State strictly enforces their attendance policy. Please make all student appointments after 11:30 AM. We appreciate your help in this matter. All other students need to arrive no later than 9 AM each day.

If you have not been registered on the Check-In Kiosk at the front desk, please inform the front office. We need all parents and anyone else who picks up your child on a regular basis to be registered. The paper sign-in book should only be used on an as-needed basis.

As a reminder, all students riding in our vans in the morning to the Public Elementary Schools must be at Apollo no later than 7:10 AM in order to be transported to their school.

All "nappers" must bring a small blanket each Monday morning. The blankets will be sent home each Friday to be laundered.

We ask all students to bring a change of clothes to Apollo to keep in their cubbies. If your child has been sent home in clothes that belong to Apollo, please return them so we can replenish our emergency "extras."

Apollo serves breakfast from 6:30 AM to 7:45 AM. If your child would like to join us for breakfast, we ask that they arrive prior to 7:45 AM. Ms. Brenda stops serving at 7:45 AM sharp! Our teachers begin instruction at this time, and all children must be in their classrooms at this time.

Reminder: Apollo Preschool will be CLOSED September 1st for Labor Day.

By Friday, **September 26**th all parents will need to fill out our annual forms and submit them to the front office. Please incorporate a few extra minutes into your morning or pickup time to complete the mandatory Food Form. The forms are required for every child by the Department of Health and are part of your child's official registration.

